
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: May 2, 2024 

To: City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Purchase Benches & Trash cans for Sherman Street Parking Lot 

 
 
As FEMA Whitewood Creek Restoration work in the Sherman Street Parking nears completion, 
the final design plans include the addition of benches and trash receptacles in several locations, 
including the Trolley Stop area. 
 
The Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer is requesting permission to purchase six 
metal/wood benches and three trash cans from Victor Stanley, at a total cost of $18,101.00, to 
be paid from HP Capital Assets line item. 
 
Recommended Motion:   
 
Move to approve the purchase of benches and trash cans from Victor Stanley, at a 
total cost of $18,101.00, to be paid from HP Capital Assets line item. 
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